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August 27, 1973 '

Edwafd B. Finch, Director, Bureau of Compliance
Michael A. Brown, Acting General Counsel
Consumer Inquiry - BIE Log # 66-12

The attached inquiry was réferred to this Office for action.

Considering the content of the letter, it appears that a response
by the Bureau of Compliance would be more appropriate. A draft of a
possible response is attached for your consideration.
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DRAFT  8/27/73

Ly Mz York 12754

Ligar

Tnis is in response to your August 7 letter indicating your exgsriesnca
with 2 HENEEEEEN J2s ovan. '

Tha Ccasuinzr Pfoduct‘Safety Commissicn has no specific authority to
acvise consumars as to their recourse in a case of possible untair
asscssimant of charées by a ratailer.

The primary functfon of the Commissicn is to protsct thz public
against unreascnable risks of injury asscciatsd with censumer preoducts.
Acccrdingly, via are concerned with the potential hazard presznted by the
gas lezk from your oven's control. In crder that we may contact the
responsible firm and take apprcpriate acticn, we requast that you provide
us with the oven's name or modal number, serial number, style, date of
purchase, and any othar information that ycu may have available.

Thank you for brining this matter to our attention.

Sinceraly ycurs,

Edw:ard B. Firch
Diractor, Durezu of Ccraliance
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